Patricia Montague

This would be detrimental to food security here in Alaska. This would shut down businesses and
small farmers all over Alaska. I would be one of those small farmers shut down and families that
are part of our herdshare program would be left with less options for feeding their family. We in
Alaska are already having a food security issue and bare shelves in stores. Herdshares provide a
way for consumers to make an informed choice and food security . We need a " Right to Food" not
more obstacles for Alaskans and Alaskan farmers.



